St. Ann’s R.C. Primary School
Derbyshire Lane, Stretford
Tel. No. 865 7705/1131

10t March 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are offering a 5 week Judo course at school for the children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6. The
classes are taught by fully qualified coaches. The dates of the course are as follows:

Friday 28" April 2017 12.15pm — 1.00pm
Friday 5" May 2017  12.15pm — 1.00pm
Friday 12" May 2017  12.15pm — 1.00pm
Friday 19" May 2017 12.15pm — 1.00pm
Friday 26™ May 2017 12.15pm — 1.00pm

Please complete the form below if your child would like to apply for a place. There are a
limited number of places available which will be offered on a first come, first served basis.

The cost of the Judo course is £24. Year 6 children who are attending PGL will only have
the opportunity to attend 4 classes so the cost for Year 6 children only will be £19. Please
do not send in any money until your child has been allocated a place.

Yours sincerely,

Mr J O’Brien
Headteacher

Name of child Class

I would like to apply for a place on the Judo course.

Signed

(Parent/Guardian)



